RICON 23 HOC vacancies
30th Nov 2020
District Governor 2020/21
RID9820

Dear Governor Mark
The Host Organizing Committee of RICON 23 Melbourne is seeking to appoint two additional Directors who will have specific responsibility for the design and management of The House of Friendship for RICON23.
This request is being circulated throughout the Victorian Districts
We ask two things, firstly that you might pass the names of any Rotarians of whom you are aware that in your view may have the skills, experience and willingness to perform either or both of the roles of Commercial and Creative Director and/or Director of Operations and Logistics.
Secondly we would ask that this request be circulated widely via newsletter or other means within your District.
Specific position descriptions have been developed and can be obtained by interested Rotarians from PP Mary Barry, who is Chair of the RICON23 Host Organizing Committee either by email  marybarry1@gmail.com or by phone 0412295094 during business hours.
I have attached for your understanding the two position descriptions but believe that potential appointees should be directed to Mary for more specific information.
Kind Regards
Don
PDG Don Ripper
HOC Director of Publicity
RICON23


